
 

 

August 11, 2023 

Greetings -- 

I hope you are enjoying your summer. Starting next month my office is 

hosting our Fall Constituent Services Sessions at the Central Library. This is 
a chance for you to meet with constituent service staff and discuss your 

questions and concerns. My district office on 7th Avenue is also open year 

round for in-person and over-the-phone constituent service meetings. Call or 
email my office for any questions regarding these upcoming Constituent 

Services Sessions. 

 

Mammogram Bus 

Free mammograms and clinical breast exams will be available at the 

Mammogram Bus sponsored by the American-Italian Cancer Foundation in 
front of my District office on August 15th from 9am to 4:30am. See full 

details on the flyer below. Call 1-877-628-9090 to reserve your spot right 

away. 



 

If you have any concerns about these or any other legislative or community 

matter please email me at carrollr@nyassembly.gov or call (718) 788-7221. 

 

-Bobby 
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416 7th Avenue 
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